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Minutes of Sunrise Elementary Community Council Meeting 

Meeting Date: September 14th 2015 

Meeting Held in the Conference Room 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 3:30 pm 

 

Attendance:  

Members in Attendance: Toni Gibbons, Kathy Toolson, Laura Chatterton, Katelyn Ballif, 

Becky Chadwick, Alicia Vicars, Debbie Lee, Richelle Andersen, 

Members not in Attendance: Stefani Thatcher, Stephanie Austin, Lynette Sessions, Jana 

Atkinson, Sheri Egbert, Julie Ashcroft, Kelly Haramoto, 

  

Adoption of Documents: 

 Approval of April 2015 Minutes 

  Toni Gibbons moved to approve the April 2015 minutes as read 

Debbie Lee seconded the motion 

All in favor 

 

Reports: 

DIBELS – SRI Results 

Kathy showed the council the Gateway website and how to view Sunrises SAGE 

test results.  Sunrise got an A in proficiency.  LA – 69.2 % and Math 75%. Kathy 

complimented the teachers and parents for all their hard work. 

 

 Tri School Trot  

Kathy reported to the council that Sunrise PTA received 13,000 dollars from the 

Tri School Trot fundraiser. 

 

New Business: 

Replacement of Community Council Co-Chair 

Toni Gibbons moved to wait until next month to vote on a co-chair 

Debbie Lee seconded the motion 

All in favor 
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Assignments to Chair Committees  

Snap committee: Ginger Swenson 

School Improvement plan: Kathy Toolson along with the co-chair 

 

 Retain Council Secretary 

  Kathy Toolson proposed keeping Laura Chatterton as the secretary 

  Becky Chadwick seconded the motion 

  All in favor 

 

Meeting Schedule   

After some discussion, members decided to hold meetings on the second 

Monday of the month at 3:30.  If the second Monday falls on a holiday, the 

meeting will then be on the third Monday. 

  

 Volunteer Needed  

Kathy asked the council if anyone would be willing to go to a Community Council 

training at Spring Creek.  Alicia Vicars volunteered to do this, if it worked with 

her schedule. 

 

Leadership Day  

Sunrise Leadership Day is scheduled for February 29th. The council talked about 

inviting more community members to attend than in the past.  Council members 

decided that the better way for community members to understand the Leader 

In Me program is by attending a program lead by the students rather than attend 

individual classrooms. The program will will showcase student talents, explain 

the program, etc..   

 

 Leader In Me Information to Parents 

Toni Gibbons suggested that more information on what the children are learning 

and doing considering the Leader In Me program be available to parents through 

the Newsletter.  Kathy asked that Katelyn Ballif work on providing that. 

 

Next Meeting:  October 12th, 2015 

 

 

  

  


